
National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Notice
Extension of Deadline for Comments

on Declaration of Wholesale Mobile Services

Due to requests from stakeholders in the industry, the deadline for the submission 
of written comments on the Public Inquiry into the potential declaration of 
certain Wholesale Mobile Services has now been further extended from Friday, 
October 11, 2013 to Friday, October 25, 2013.

Stakeholders and interested parties are therefore urged to submit your written 
comments by close of business Friday, October 25, 2013.
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